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MEC CELE TO GIVE OFFICIAL FESTIVE SEASON REPORT ON 

TRANSPORT AND SAFETY INCIDENCES 
 

KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Mr. Bheki 

Cele will on Thursday, 10th January 2008, at Elangeni Hotel (Durban) at 
07h30 officiate a media briefing to give official reports on transport and safety 

issues during the festive season. 

 

Also expected at the briefing are senior officials from the SAPS who will 

corroborate statistics related to community safety during the festive season as 

well as the Head of the Department of Transport, Mr. Chris Hlabisa who is also 

expected to substantiate on transport related matters during the festive season. 

 

Official statistics on road related incidences as well as recorded crime statistics 

will be outlined at the briefing and the effectiveness of all the conducted festive 

season campaigns will be outlined. 
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